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Grout Certification
Attention all 2nd-year Metro Brick apprentices: Just a friendly reminder that the 
Grout Certification Class on Wednesday, October 4th, is mandatory for all current 
attendees. It's an essential step in your training journey, so make sure you don't 
miss it. Get ready to boost your expertise in grouting and elevate your bricklaying 
career!

Semi-annual Union Meeting

Don’t forget the upcoming semi-annual union meeting, set to kick off at 9 am on 
Saturday, October 7th. Following the meeting, we will be holding nominations for 
the upcoming local officers' election. Your participation in this process is crucial to 
shaping the future of our union. Mark your calendars and be a part of this 
significant event. Your voice matters, and together, we'll continue to strengthen 
our union. See you there!

Caulking/Sealant Upgrade
We are thrilled to announce our upcoming Caulking/Sealant Upgrade, presented 
by IMTEF master trainers Don Bochard and Mike Williams. This exciting session 
is scheduled to take place at the BAC Apprentice Training Center on October 
19th. Due to overwhelming interest, registration for this event is now closed as all 
available slots have been filled. However, if you missed out on this opportunity, 
don't worry! You can still get a chance to attend a future session by contacting 
rnohava@bactraining.org to be added to our waiting list. Join us in enhancing 
your caulking and sealant skills with the industry's finest experts. Stay tuned for 
more exciting events coming your way!
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